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Effective March 18, 2020, the Department of Children and Families (DCF) temporarily closed all 

storefronts and lobbies where clients apply for benefits to prevent the spread of COVID-19. 

 

If an APD consumer needs help to apply for food assistance (SNAP), cash assistance (TANF), or 

Medicaid, please help clients with this process online at myflorida.com/accessflorida. WSCs and 

CDC+ Consultants can get assistance by calling (850) 300-4323, Florida Relay 711 or TTY: 1-800-

955-8771.  

 

For individuals who cannot use the online or phone services during the office closures, DCF has a 

drop box at existing storefront locations with instructions.   

 

For more information from DCF regarding this change, please read the press release online here. 

 

 

https://www.myflorida.com/accessflorida/
https://www.myflfamilies.com/newsroom/pressreleases/2020/20200318-DCF%20Safeguards%20Clients%20and%20Employees.shtml

